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Thursday,  

February 26th
The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, February 26th at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect  St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.                 We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 7:00 P.M.                                

*We will have the 2003 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $3.00 each plus postage.
* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call  Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775.                                                             

* We also have Hall of Fame Hats that will be available at this meeting at a cost of only $20.00 each.     
Ring Notes:                  

*Ring # 25 has their monthly   meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen hall in Kearney. They are also planning on having their annual affair in May.  Please call President Paul Venti at 1-201- 997-7558  for more information.                                                                                                          

                                                                                            *Ring # 34 Please call Ring 34    President Don McAteer for any information. 1-973-827-5695
At this meeting we will be taking names          for possible induction into the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame.  If you know of someone, please  make sure he or she is up to the standards of our Organization.  Also, if you have any information  on the person, please give it to me by this  meeting. The 2004 Hall of Famers will be announced at the March meeting.  

Just so everyone knows our By-Laws on the Hall of Fame Induction Requirements, they are as follows:

ARTICLE XIX

HALL OF FAME INDUCTION REQUIREMENTS

SECTION 19.01

Whereas the Hall of fame has been organized for the recognition, honor, and induction of persons for their contributions to boxing, any combination of three (3) of the four (4) following prerequisites must be present:

(1) Won two (2) or more Amateur titles in the State of New Jersey;

(2)  Engaged in a sufficient number of professional bouts, winning most of them;

(3)  Competeed in at least five (5)        main event contests; and

(4)  Had a commendable record in professionalism;                                                                                                       or in the alternative, one of the       following must be satisfied;

(5)  Worked as a Boxing Referee, Manager, Trainer, Promoter, Matchmaker, Publicist or Judge for fifteen (15) years;

(6)  Worked as a Boxing Commissioner;

(7)  Worked as a Boxing Reporter for twenty (20) years

(8)  Worked as a Boxing Announcer for twenty (20) years; or

(9)  Worked as a medical Authority or Historian for fifteen (15) years.

SECTION 19.02

Former boxers shall be at least 45  years old, with the exception of          those gravely ill (any age), ex-Champions (any age) and ex-title contenders (must be at least 40).

ARTICLE XX

HONOREE SECTION COMMITTEE

SECTION 20.01

The President shall appoint the honorees’ Selection Committee.

SECTION 20.02

Alternates may be available at selectors’ meeting.

Note: There is a little more but this           is the meat and potatoes of it.

SICK LIST:                                                  Ray Spencer  23 Florence Ave.,          Belleville, N.J. 07109     

Colonel Don Hull,  135 Westervelt Pl.                     Cresskill, N.J. 07626

On a very sad note, long time promoter Jimmy Colotto passed away at the age   of 89. Jimmy was one of the top promoters in the business. He            promoted such standouts as                    Rubin “Hurricane” Carter,                 Chuck Wepner, Randy Neumann,          Irish Pat Murphy, Brian O’Melia          and others. Our prayers goes out to            all his family members as well as               all his friends. 

FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES   ARE DUE!   

If you are just joining our organization you have to pay a total of $20.00 for         the 1st year   ($10 to join plus $10 for          the year). If  your already a member            all you have to pay is the $10.00. 

Keep Punching, Pres. Henry Hascup




